
Sept. 11, 1992

Basloe, Levin, and Cuccaro
22 Elizabeth Street
Utica, New York 13501

Dear Friends,

John Militello from your firm represented us for a claim
we had for water damage to inventory and building. I just
would like the opportunity to commend him for a most
efficient job done.

His fine character and honesty was most apparent. From the
first time I called him I knew he was more than qualified to
handle our claim which was substantial. I was most comforted
to have him at our store when inventory was taken for salvage.
He watched every detail at that time.

Thanks to John for handling our claim with such a personal
interest.

Sincerely yours,

Albert Lovenheim


